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SUMMARY:	Safe	sport	is	process.	Sierra	Nevada	continues	to	make	significant	
progress	at	doing	everything	possible	to	ensure	the	protection	of	our	athlete	
members	and	sport	from	any	kind	of	abuse.	There	are	teams	(CCA,	Vacaville,	SASO,	
Sierra	Marlins,	Dart-Sacramento,	Rocklin	Mavericks	and	WAC)	that	have	reached	
out	to	me	to	train	all	of	their	parents,	coaches	and	athletes	on	the	Safe	Sport	
program.	They	are	working	with	their	parent	body	to	ensure	that	there	is	an	
updated	and	signed	parent	code	of	conduct,	coach	code	of	conduct,	locker-room	
policy	and	social	media	policy.	They	are	also	actively	participating	with	their	
commitment	to	Safe	Sport	Monday.		
		
My	role	as	the	Safe	Sport	chair	has	evolved.	My	role	in	training	parents,	athletes	and	
coaches	is	exclusive	to	what	are	the	positive	things	that	we	should	be	doing	to	
protect	our	athletes	and	coaches	and	what	those	rules	are	that	protect	swimmers.	
Everyone	has	a	responsibility!	
		
I	traveled	to	Atlanta	to	assist	with	furthering	the	development	of	the	Safe	Sport	
training	program	with	the	Safe	Sport	chairs	in	the	Southern	Zone.	This	was	an	
exceptional	opportunity	for	me	and	I	have	been	able	to	use	some	of	those	materials	
in	Sierra	Nevada.	
		
As	the	Safe	Sport	Zone	chair	for	the	Western	Zone,	I	traveled	to	Phoenix	to	further	
that	training	and	to	further	develop	the	training	materials	for	team	Safe	Sport	
coordinators.		
		
PROJECTS:	
ON	GOING	SAFE	SPORT	COMMITTEE:	ONGOING	
APPROVAL	OF	MEET	MARSHAL	JOB	DESCRIPTION:	COMPLETE	
REQUIREMENT	OF	HOST	TEAMS	TO	CONFIRM	COACH	CREDENTIALS:	COMPLETE	
HAVE	TEAMS	BE	100%	COMPLIANT	WITH	SAFE	SPORT	POLICIES:IN	PROGRESS	
UNIFORM	CODE	OF	CONDUCT	FOR	ALL	TEAMS:	IN	PROGRESS	
SAFE	SPORT	COORDINATORS	IDENTIFIED	FOR	EACH	TEAM:	IN	PROGRESS	
ON	GOING	TRAINING	OF	COACHES,	ATHLETES	AND	PARENTS:	IN	PROGESS	
NOMINATE	A	TEAM	FOR	RECOGNITION	AT	HOD	OR	AWARDS	BANQUET:	ONGOING	
		
	


